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14/01/2022 

MR Barry Washington 
ST 
sydney NSW 2086 

RE: REV2021/0045 -5  Skyline Place FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086 

I'm against this horrible building they keep attempting to build,firstly the area is much to 
busy,the building getting done in the lot next door has had zero care for neighbouring residents 
from day 1 of demolition covering houses in dust and even debris from then on late night put of 
hours construction every week and weekends has given residents zero rest and mo answer 
from site manager,many trees keep being taken out and the trucks are parking illegally causing 
havoc to traffic so once hundreds more residents move in it is only going to get worse,this 
development has already started to ruin the area and further mass development will only 
continue to damage the frenchs "forest" area,the council also don't monitor any of the put of 
hour works or the mess that is stewn up and down the streets,on top of that more people in the 
area is not ideal at all and the crime rate will also rise with it 
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